Daniel R Malinski

Burch & Cracchiola, P.A.

P.O. Box 16882

Phoenix, Az 

85011

August 22, 2008

Dear Daniel R Malinski:

I believe in a prior letter that you sent me you said your were representing Maricopa County in the lawsuit “Ross v Steve Corich, et al. U.S. District Court No CV08-0371-PHX-MHM.

If I make any mistakes I am sorry. It’s probably because I am new at doing this stuff.

You mentioned that I shouldn’t send any more e-mails to the folks at MCC and instead should use subpoenas. I got the court to issue a subpoena to Dr. Shouan Pan who is the President of Mesa Community asking for a lot of things I need. I figured it would be easy to issue one subpoena to him and have him pass it on to all the people that work for him instead of me subpoenaing all the people involved.

I think under the court rules I am allowed to pass it on to you and ask you to get them to provide me the information I requested. I have included the subpoena in this letter.

Also I have a new address. It is

Ross

C/O Copwatch

P.O. Box 27421

Tempe, Az

85285

Thanks

Ross

